Hi all!
We are doing great progresses with our campaign. Many generous backers and the Entomological Society of America (ESA) have been granting our project and we collected about a third of our budget in 4 weeks. We are excited about this!
Thus, we decided to extend our campaign for other 15 days. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This project is important for us to conclude about the performance of the parasitoid Pseudapanteles dignus, to reducing T. absoluta populations in tomato crops. 
Here there are some ways to support our project and help us to succeed:
1) Sharing our project with other colleagues at your Institution and other contacts from your social networks
2) Endorsing our project 
3) Being yourself one backer. Any dollar counts! 

Thank you in advance for your help! 
Cordially,
María Gabriela Luna, Nadia Salas Gervassio and Franco D´Auro
CEPAVE (CONICET-UNLP)
Argentina

